
 
 
 

 
This week at the Chandler Jewish Playgroup we learned 
all about the story of Noah and the Teiva!  Noah rounded 
all of the animals up one by one, so that each species 
would be saved on the Teiva (ark) during the flood- which 
lasted for 40 days!  We made our very own ‘flood’ water 
bottles so we could learn about what it must have been 
like for the boat to be floating in the water.  We put 2 
different beads in the water bottle, one sunk and one 
floated just like the Teiva! Noah made the Teiva with 3 
stories, each one was meant for a different use.  The top 
was for the people, Noah and his family.  The middle was 
for all of the animals! It must have been a zoo! (No pun 
intended ☺) The bottom was for all of the stinky garbage- 
with that many animals there must have been a lot!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We’ll be sending home  

a letter each week, 

For you to look at and  

take a peak. 

Where you keep it is up to you, 

So that your child can review! 
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We learned about so many different types of animals this 
week, cows, chickens, elephants, ducks, and other animals 
that were also on the Teiva.  Did you know that baby 
elephants are called calves just like baby cows? Or that 
baby chickens use a special tooth to break out of their egg? 
It is so cool to learn all of these interesting animals facts!  
 
We did an animal hunt, our Morahs threw pictures of 
animals all over the classroom and we had to run around 
and find them all!  Then we sorted them into piles and 
sorted which was kosher or not.  Did you know giraffes are 
kosher?!  Come by and check our the Teiva we made and 
decorated on our bulletin board! 
 
Speaking of Cows… We learned all about the letter C this 
week! Carrots and cucumber start with a C.  It is very 
tricky because celery and circle also starts with C.  And 
Chaya too! We painted with carrots and celery- it was very 
funny to paint with vegetables!  Our Hebrew letter of the 
week was Bais.  Bais has a belly button! Belly Button also 
starts with the Bais sound- learning our letters are so much 
fun!  
 
Looking forward to another great week at Chandler Jewish 
Playgroup! 
 
Good Shabbos!  
 
Morah Masha and Morah Miriam 
 


